
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

 

Please be advised that the regular meeting of the 
Housing Finance Authority of Palm Beach County, 
Florida (the "Authority") scheduled for Friday, 
November 8, 2019 has been cancelled.  The next 
regularly scheduled meeting of the Authority is Friday, 
December 13, 2019 to commence at 9:00 a.m. in the 
Palm Beach County Airport Center, Human Resources 
Training Rm. 4-790, 100 Australian Avenue, West Palm 
Beach. 

 




